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Meetings: Tuesday 12 pm, Gourmet Hideaway Restaurant, Maple Ridge 

President: Davidd Lawley  Phone: 467-2748 

Secretary: Andrea Vevers  Phone: 467-5221   Fax: 467-5868 

Editors: Debi Pearce  Phone: 465-9980   Fax: 463-3785 email: d_pearce@direct.ca 

 Ineke Boekhorst  Phone: 465-3392   Fax: 463-3785 email: pboekhorst@telus.net 

50 / 50 draw  - Jackpot  at $ 410.00  + 1/2 of today’s sales, 30 cards, Jackpot on “Queen of Hearts” only! 

TODAY’S PROGRAM:  

Sherman Olson– Trans Canada Trail  

NEXT WEEK’S PROGRAM : 
May 16 : Who’s who (Liz & Mystery 

member) 

May 25 : Mike Hickey – King’s Inn 

Project 

Bingo Schedule BE ON TIME !    

May 11: Lindsay Hendy 3:00-5:00                     

 Betty Levens 4:30-6:30 

May 25: Dave Rempel 3:00-5:00 

 Stan Wade 4:30-6:30 

If you find yourself running late for your 

bingo-shift, PLEASE make sure you 

cover the time ! You can call Debi/Ineke 

463-3767 or Mary/Gord 463-3333 for 

assistance.  

Last Weeks’  Meeting 

A short presentation by Laurie Anderson 

on legal matters, in particular “Power of 

Attorney” and the importance of having 

this in place for use when needed, when 

we might find ourselves or one of our 

family members in a situation where we 

are in-capacitated of making important 

decisions on financial or other matters. 

Rules and regulations are changing right 

now and if you’re interested, please see 

Laurie for more details.  We also 

had 2 members of the Esteem Team 

visiting again, since their presentations 

are presently taking place in our Schools. 

If you are interested in attending one of 

the presentations, please call Dave 

Rempel or Deddy Geese for times / 

locations (keep in mind only few 

presentations remaining for this year!!)  

WineZest report (preliminary) 

Last Saturday, May 6
th

, our 5
th

 

Annual WineZest took place, at the 

new Senior Centre on 224
th

 Street. 

For whatever reason, we didn’t sell as 

many tickets as we would have liked 

(I believe we only received money 

for approx. 120 tickets!!!) , but the 

event was very pleasant and relaxed 

and everybody that was there, seemed 

to be really enjoying themselves. 

Very good choice of wines, also the 

beer seemed to be very popular, food 

was good as usual, decorations and 

set-up great, good variety in Silent 

Auction items. A Club event that has 

all the potential of being very 

successful, but just didn’t get the 

attendance it deserves. Bottomline, 

after all bills are paid, I believe we 

will still clear approx. $ 5000.00, 

which is not bad looking at the 

attendance.       Please, make sure to 

bring in outstanding ticket-money 

ASAP, so we can finish up 

accounting for this event.              A 

GREAT BIG THANK YOU, to all 

volunteers, members and family that 

came out and helped with set-up and 

break-down and all other tasks, that 

had to be done. Also to all members 

who so generously donated their 

time, services and products to the 

Silent Auction and Raffle, we had 

over 100 items!! this year, proceeds 

of the auction + raffle approx. $5000 

which was a bit disappointing, but 

with the low attendance unavoidable 

As you can see, this is where we 

made our money, so THANKS again 

for your donations. Next week we 

will have a more complete report, as 

all ticket money will (hopefully) be 

collected.  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

May 10  : Final WINEZEST MTG. 

tomorrow 7am at Ricky’s Restaurant 

May 16 : Executive Mtg. 7am 

Ricky’s (all members welcome) 

May 25 –28 Harrison Hot Springs 

Hotel  : District 5050 Conference. 

Talk to Davidd if interested. 

July 29 : Annual Golf Tourney @ 

Meadow Gardens (info on back) 

Aug 19 : 2
nd

 Annual Frisbee/golf – 

barbecue social at Dave Rempel’s , 

keep this date free, info to follow  

CLUB NEWS 

AIR CANADA GOLF PKGS.        
Don’t forget, we have the opportunity to 

raise some money (40% of ea. Pkg. 

Sold!!) by selling tickets to the Air 

Canada Golf Championship, Aug. 28 -–

Sept.1. We share this project with the 

White Rock Club and our contact there is 

Don Boyce. These are fantastic pkgs. to a 

well-recognized international tournament 

and make great gifts (corporate and 

personal) Many brochures available, 

TAKE SOME!  

 
ROTARY 2000: 

ACT WITH CONSISTENCY, 

CREDIBILITY, CONTINUITY 


